
      
October 12, 2010    

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Thursday, September 30, 2010 the Commission considered the attached 
report entitled, “Fare Mitigation Strategy for Social Assistance and Ontario Disability 
Recipients”.    

The Commission adopted the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

“It is recommended that the Commission:  

1. Endorse a program to provide fare mitigation for Social Assistance and Ontario 
Disability Support Program recipients, pending adequate funding by an external 
source to overcome the revenue shortfall that would result.  

2. Forward this report to the City of Toronto Budget Committee, and  

3. Forward this report to the Chair of the City of Toronto’s Disability Issues Committee”.  

The foregoing is submitted to the Budget Committee for information.   

Sincerely,  

Original signed by  

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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